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Year 2 learned all about
resilience in PSHE and worked in
teams to complete different
activities under a time limit.

Mrs Koka read ‘Whatever
Next!’ to the Nursery
children. We all got into
character!

Value Hward Winners

Nursery - Isla & Meba
Reception - Mouad
Year 1 - Emilio
Year 2 - Aniso
Year 3 - Ahmad
Year 4 - Hayat
Year 5 -
Year 6 - Maddie
Music - Year 6
Sport -

Please could
Year 3 bring in
recycling and
any items for
junk modelling
to make their
own Iron Man
robots.

(lass Httendance

Reception - 81 %
Year 1 - 88.4 %
Year 2 -91.8 %
Year 3-96.4%
Year 4 - 96.3 %
Year 5 -93.8%
Year 6 - 91.7 %
Well done Year 3

Follow us
@floragardenw6 to
keep up to date with
all our news and
events.

Flora Gardens Primary School
Dalling Road, London, W6
0UDO020 8748 2566
office@fgschool.uk



mailto:office@fgschool.uk

